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REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDING SCHOOL COMMITTEE

To the Volers of the town of Carmel:

The Superintending School Committee of your town herewith
present their annual report for the year 1923-24.

SCHOOLS

There were seven schools maintained in town during the past year.
We feel that they have made a steady and thorough advancement
although we have not had as many weeks of school as last year.

REPAIRS

We wish particularly to eall your attention to the condition of the
school buildings in this town. During the past year all of them have
been inspected by the State Agent for Rural Education. The ones
at Damascus and Philbrick were accepted as complying with the new
law. The others, he said, would have to be remodeled with the
exception of the Partridge and that to be built new. He also recom-
mended moving the one at N. Carmel as there is not space enough
about the building to allow the addition of sanitary toilets. We also
wish to call your attention to the building in the village. The size
of the grounds make an addition impossible as the law reads, “That
no school building shall be built within 50 feet of any dwelling.”
In short, we see no way that a building to meet our present and
future needs ean be made out of this present one on the lot where it
now stands,









